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PRATT & W'HITNEY AIRCRAFT
DIV\ISION OF UINITED AIRCRAFT CORPORATION

EAST HARTFORD S. CONNECTICUT. U.S.A.

CAUIALEAUDRCESS AIRCCHA12T

March 1, 1957

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
New York Operations Office
70 Columbus Avenue
New York 23, N. Y.

Attention: Mr. Robert W. I:irkman, Director, Inspection Division

Gentlemen:

I;e have your letters under date of February 18, 1957 addressed to the
attention of Dr. H. I.. Hershenson, Mr. Philip Bliss, Mr. Manley Wu, and
1tr. John Stea-rt concerning the inspection of our license activity under
our 'yproduct Material Licenses. Your letter states that your > vision
is responsible fcr the inspection of all licensees. We shculc like to
request, however, that arrangements be made through the Hartford Area
Cffice of tle AEO inasmuch as our AEC contract and security is under its
administration.

Very trialy yours,

PRATT & L VITNEY AIRvRAF' DIVISICUI -
CIAI'. CPitATI ONS

ey, Jr.
De )16pment Engineer
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